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NOTICE: 51 OF 2023 

INVITATION TO REGISTER AND TO UPDATE DETAILS ON THE 
CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE (CSD) 

The Greater Oudtshoorn Municipality invites all prospective suppliers of 
goods and services to register on the Central Supplier Database, or to update 
their current details. 

The Municipality reserves the right to procure goods and services only from 
suppliers registered on the Central Supplier Database. Existing suppliers and 
service providers are required to regularly update their details and 
documentation on the Central supplier database. 

Enquiries or assistance in regards to the database and submission of tax 
clearance pins and certificates can be addressed to Ms. Janina Rollison at 
telephone (044) 203 3178 or email: janina@oudtmun.gov.za 
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